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MEMORANDUM NO. 2021-110

TO:	 School District Superintendents
	 Curriculum Coordinators 
	 Career and Technical Education Coordinators
	 Middle School Principals	
	 High School Principals
	 Computer/Technology Coordinators
	 Psychology Teachers 

FROM:	 Trent Carroll, Chief Operations Officer

DATE:	 September 7, 2021

SUBJECT:	� Cyber-in-a-Box School Video Challenge

CYBER-IN-A-BOX SCHOOL VIDEO CHALLENGE
Wyoming middle and high school classrooms are encouraged to create new video content 
promoting public cybersecurity awareness for the Cyber-in-a-Box Library program. 
 
The Cyber-in-a-Box School Video Challenge offers teachers $100 for supplies, and T-shirts for 
teams of up to five students for entering the challenge. Participants can produce 5-minute videos 
from September 2021-February 2022, with judging in March and finalists announced in April. In 
creating the videos, the challenge connects education objectives involving technology, computer 
science, communication, teamwork and social behavior with enhancing community cyber health and 
safety practices. 
 
The Challenge is sponsored by the CyberWyoming Alliance and Wyoming State Library through 
grant funding from the Rocky Mountain Foundation and the Cybersecurity Youth Apprenticeship 
Initiative. Cyber-in-a Box program materials are published on the Wyoming State Library website. 
 
View the challenge guidelines here. 

Wyoming Department of Education
122 W. 25th St., Ste. E200 

Cheyenne, WY 82002
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Dicky Shanor – Chief of Staff   |   Kari Eakins – Chief Policy Officer   |   Trent Carroll – Chief Operations Officer   |   Shelley Hamel – Chief Academic Officer

Jillian Balow – Superintendent of Public Instruction

https://library.wyo.gov/services/special-programs/wyocan/
https://www.cyberwyoming.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/08/CyberInABoxSchoolVideoChallenge-WDE-1.pdf
https://www.cyberwyoming.org/
https://library.wyo.gov/services/special-programs/wyocan/
https://www.cyberwyoming.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/08/CyberInABoxSchoolVideoChallenge-WDE-1.pdf


For more information about the Cyber-in-a-Box Library Program, contact Laura Baker, President, 
CyberWyoming Alliance, at 307-314-2188, or laurab@cyberwyoming.org or Ken Reynolds, Wyoming 
Department of Education Information Management Division Director,  at 307-777-8014 or  
ken.reynolds@wyo.gov. 
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